
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Police visit 

The children had a visit from the police. 

They talked about ‘stranger danger’ with 

the younger children and how to stay safe 

on the internet with the older children. 

 

 

 

 

 

Nativity Performance 

The children in Reception, Years 1 and 2 

performed in their Christmas Nativity. 

They were all fantastic!  

 

 

 

 

First Aid with Flat Stan 

Flat Stan, a first aid expert came in to 

school to give the children some vital 

lessons about saving lives. EYFS and KS1 

learnt about calling 999 and KS2 practised 

CPR and how to help an injured person.  

 

 

 

Ilkley Literature Festival  

The children listened to an inspiring talk 

by author Sharna Jackson about writing 

her new book ‘The Good Turn’ and then 

took part in a question and answer 

session.  
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Pantomime performance 

The KS2 children put on a wonderful performance for the 

Christmas Pantomime ‘Once upon a time’ at The Clarke Foley 

Centre in Ilkley. The local community were invited to watch 

the dress rehearsal with KS1 and parents came to watch 

during the evening. Everyone thoroughly enjoyed the 

performances!  

 

Rugby Club 

Premier Sports have been 

running a weekly rugby  

club. The children have 

learnt a variety of skills 

and now know how to apply 

these skills in a game of 

rugby.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Come and play 

Thank you to the parents 

who came to visit EYFS 

to see how the children 

access their learning in 

provision. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Askwith Phone Box 

The children in Reception and Nursery 

created Christmas-themed artwork to fill 

the phone box in Askwith. They used their 

printing and collage skills.  

 

 

 

 

Ukulele Club 

The children thoroughly 

enjoyed ukulele club 

during the summer term, 

so we continued to run 

the club this term.  

 

Work Sharing 

The children in KS1 and 

KS2 thoroughly enjoyed 

sharing their hard work 

with their grown-ups. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Celebrations 

The children thoroughly enjoyed the Christmas festivities at school. We celebrated with 

Christmas Jumper Day, a delicious Christmas dinner, Christmas crafts and Christmas 

parties.  

 

Come and Share 

Thanks to Mrs Brown for visiting school to 

talk to the older children about green belt 

land and why it should be protected. The 

children were inspired! 

 

 

Archery  

The children 

thoroughly enjoyed 

archery club! 

 


